
Hale Artificier, Inc.


Fireworks and Pyrotechnics


William Judson


Chatham County Fire Marshal


Dear Billy,


By this letter, I am requesting permission from the Chatham County Board of  
Commissioners to present a fireworks display for the Silk Hope Ruritan Club at 
4221 Silk Hope Road, in Siler City.


The Date is July 23, 2022


We visited this site, and found that it will meet or exceed all requirements to 
present a safe fireworks program for the Ruritan event.


Over the past 20 years, we have provided many successful fireworks programs in 
Chatham County, and are pleased to have been provided the opportunity to once 
again serve the communities in your County.


Respectfully,


Jeffrey A. Hale


President


545 New Bowers Road, Lexington, NC 27292  336-249-6703


